
 

 

 

FINAL MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF PENNARD ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 
HELD ON 6th DECEMBER 2021 AT 7.05pm VIA ZOOM 

    
Present: Cllr Susan Rodaway SER (Chair), Cllr Arthur Rogers AR, Cllr Sally 
Rogers SR, Cllr Rachel Carter REC, Clerk 
 
Apologies: Cllr Ralph Cook Cllr Keith Atkins, Cllr Emma Roberts, Cllr Angela M 
Brunt. 
Declarations of Interest: None 

1. To discuss and agree the draft Environment budget for 2022-2023  

The figures were discussed line by line and entered into the Budget 
spreadsheet. 

Proposed by REC seconded by AR agreed by all 

2. To discuss and agree the draft Youth budget for 2022-2023 

The figures were discussed and entered into the Budget Spreadsheet. 

Proposed by SER seconded by REC agreed by all 

 

   Meeting closed at 7.55 pm 


